
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Holland, Ashleigh <aholland@wistv.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/7/2016 12:09:31 PM
Subject: RE: Question: Governor on budget

Attachments: General Fund Reduction Analysis (8.29.2016).pdf

Ashleigh,
 
You can find all of the information in the attached letter from the governor to agency heads.
 
From: Holland, Ashleigh [mailto:aholland@wistv.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 10:35 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Question: Governor on budget
 
Hi Chaney, 
 
In researching for some stories with separate state departments (like SCDC today) on upcoming budget 
requests, I came across this article by The State. At the bottom, there's a list of cuts departments are to expect, 
citing the Governor's office. Can you tell me if that list is accurate?

http://www.thestate.com/news/politics-government/article98636257.html
 
Thanks! Ashleigh 
 

Sent from my iPhone
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